
DECATUR   PUBLIC   LIBRARY
Decatur,  Illinois

MINUTES   0F   THE   PERSONNEL   CO"ITTEE   MEETING
September   20,   1965

The  Personnel  committee  met  in  the  Board  Room  of  the  Decatur  Public
Library,   September  20,   1965,   at  noon.     Members  present  were:
Mrs.   Stern,   chalman,  Mr.   0lsen,   Mrs.   Pogue  and  Mr.   Sappington.

All  of  the  members  of  the  Board  of  Directors  have  received  the  salary
survey  made  by  this  library  for  the  prof ession  and  published  by  the
I11inol§  State  Library.    A  printed  copy  will  be  ln  the  January  or
February  issue  of  Illinois  Libraries.

Discussion  was  held  about  the  minimum  wage  law  and  the  way  it  af f ect®
employees  of  the  Decatur  Public  Library.     Mr.  Hilmer  Landholt,   City
corporation  counsel  has  been  asked  for  his  opinion.       This  item  will
be  held  over  until  October.

Meeting  adjourned  at  1:30  pin.

Respectfully  sdbmitted,`Mife
7_

Hove   (Mrs.   H.L.)
Librarian


